
 

The children in Form 6 who sat the independent senior school entrance  examinations earlier this term received 

their all-important results letters this week and what a set of results they were!   

 

Twelve of the pupils sat exams for a wide range of Manchester Consortium Schools including AESG, Withington, 

Kings, Manchester High and Cheadle Hulme and their hard work was rewarded by a total of 29 offers, including 2 

academic scholarships! A number of offers from Schools outside the Manchester Consortium have also been 

achieved and the children now have the task of making their final decisions!  

 

We are incredibly proud of all the Form 6 pupils and their success is richly deserved. Thank you to Mrs Hughes, 

Miss Ramsay and all of the WPS team for their hard work and commitment in preparing the children for the next 

stage of their education. Exciting times ahead!   

 

In addition, Mrs Hughes had a fabulous day on Monday watching the Form 6 pupils complete their English Speak-

ing Board Examinations. The topics were varied and fascinating and the children performed brilliantly! Mrs 

Hughes is now looking forward to watching Form 5 perform their entries on Monday.  
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To Form 5, who will be taking their ESB exams on 

Monday. 

 

To Forms 3 and 4, who are performing ‘Red Riding 

Hood’ next week.  They will perform to the School on 

Tuesday and on Wednesday at 9.30am they will per-

form to parents.   

Congratulations to Millie, Ella, Sophie H, Sophie R and 

Katie for being this week’s Stars.  Well done for all of 

your hard work. 

Stars of the Week Good Luck . . . 

Don’t Forget! 
 

Open Day  
 

next Saturday, 15th March 

11am to 1pm 

Another Successful Year  

for Form 6! 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 10th 

F5 ESBs 

am ISA Netball 

3.30—4.15pm F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 11th 

8am No F4 Prep Club due to play 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

9.30am F3&4 ‘Red Riding Hood’ Performance 

to School 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch & Grow 

3.30-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 12th 

9.30am F3&4 ‘Red Riding Hood’ Performance 

to Parents 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm Chess Club 

2.30-3pm Kg Ballet 

 Netball v Withington (H) 

3.30pm U10 

4.00pm U11 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 13th 

12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Friday Fiddlers 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-6 Football 

4-5pm F5 Maths Club  
  

Friday 7th  

10.40am F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

4-5pm No F3&4 Sports Club 

Merits and Courtesies 
Silver Merit  

F1 Elizabeth, Sarah 

Rec Zara, Scarlett 

Bronze Merit  

F3 Olivia 

Rec Noor 

Silver Courtesy  

Rec Jessica, Ophelia 

Bronze Courtesy  

F5 Freya W 

Rec Noor 

Brainteaser of the Week 
 
 

For IV 4 Four 

Which is the odd one out? 

.Hockey Reports 
Report by Freya W (F5) - On Wednesday 5th March,  

Wilmslow played hockey against Greenbank U10s.  It was a 

fabulous game.  India and I scored a goal each.  Sadly, in the 

second half Greenbank scored 3 more goals, which made the 

final score 3-2 to Greenbank. Well done to all the girls who 

played. 

Report by Jessica B (F6) - On Wednesday 5th March, WPS 

U11 hockey team played Greenbank at home.  In the first 

half Halle scored a great goal followed by another one by 

Vanessa.  In the second half I scored a goal and then Halle 

scored another fantastic goal, making the final score 4-0 to 

us.   

Thank you to Miss McBride and Mrs Broome for umpiring. 

Happy Birthday to . . . 
 

 

Sulayman, who is 4 today. 

World Book Day 
Thank you to everyone who made last Friday such a fantastic 

day.  We raised a total of £162 for Book Aid. 

Form 2 ESBs 
The children in Form 2 are today bringing home their ESB 

poems to practice for next lesson.  Please note that the ESBs 

will not be taking place until next term and a letter confirm-

ing the details will be sent to parents in due course. 

Barnardo’s Winner 
Congratulations to Yasmin in F6, who was randomly se-

lected from all of the children who have taken home 

Barnardo’s Boxes this term.  Yasmin won the fantastic 

Moshi Monsters prize. Thanks to the Parents’ Committee for 

organising box distribution and providing this prize. 

Club Payments 
If you have yet to pay for a club for this half term, please can 

you see Mrs Penn as soon as possible to collect a form. 


